
 

Baking for the Peterborough Soup Kitchen 
 

Thank you for offering to bake for the Peterborough Soup Kitchen, we very much appreciate 

it and we know our clients much prefer a home baked cake!  

As we must be very careful about allergens, we prefer that you bake one of our standard 

cakes, which are listed below. However, if you would like to bake a different cake, then please 

let us have the recipe in advance so we can create an allergen card to go with it. 

Ways in which you can bake for us: 

 You can bake at home and bring it into the kitchen when we are open. Generally, the 

kitchen is open Monday, Wednesday and Friday mornings. 
 You can collect the ingredients in advance from the kitchen, bake at home and then 

bring any cakes in when we are open. Please bring tubs for the ingredients. 
 You can come into the kitchen and bake on a Monday, Wednesday, or Friday morning, 

but this would need to be arranged in advance to ensure there is someone available 

to be in the kitchen with you. 

 

Our standard cakes are:  

Banana, chocolate, lemon or vanilla cakes, cupcakes or loafs, fruit loaf, rock cakes, or 

flapjacks. 

 

Our opening times are: 

 
 

Please contact peterboroughsoupkitchenchair@gmail.com to make arrangements to pick 

up ingredients or come into the kitchen to bake. 

AM PM

Monday 9:30am to 11:30am 6pm to 7pm

Tuesday 6pm to 7pm

Wednesday 9:30am to 11:30am 6pm to 7pm

Thursday 6pm to 7pm

Friday 9:30am to 11:30am 6pm to 7pm

Saturday 10am to 11:30am

Sunday 2pm to 2:30pm

Donations

mailto:peterboroughsoupkitchenchair@gmail.com

